
Park County would like to 
invite members of the public 
to attend a presentation of 
the Draft Upper Yellowstone 
Channel Migration Map; 
public input and comments 
are encouraged.  Following 
the 2022 Yellowstone River 
flood, Park County was award-
ed funding through the DNRC 
Reclamation and Develop-
ment Planning Grant Program 
to update the 2009 Upper Yel-
lowstone Channel Migration 
Map between Gardiner and 
Springdale.  The Migration 
<ap is a non-regulatory tool 
that illustrates historic river 
channel movement over time 
and identifies locations that 
are susceptible to future chan-
nel movement.  Three public 
meetings will be held where 
the consultant team will pres-
ent the draft map to the public, 
answer questions and receive 
input.  Once finalized, the 
completed map will be made 
available on the internet in the 
form of an interactive mapping 
tool that the public can access 
free of charge.  The meetings 
will be held at the following lo-
cations, dates and times: 

Park County Community 
Meeting Room, June 3 

@6pm-7:30pm
       414 E Callender St. 
(lower level) Livingston, 

Montana

Emigrant Hall; June 6 
@6pm-7:30pm
03 Story Road, 

Emigrant, Montana

Gardiner Community Center; 
June 10 @6pm-7:30pm

208 W Main St., 
Gardiner, Montana

For additional information, 
please contact the Mon-
tana Freshwater Partners at 

jblank@freshwaterpartners.
org

Pub May 25, 29, June 1, 5, 
2024

MNAXLP


